

e're pleased to welcome and thank everyone for coming to this evening's fun and cultural presentation for Chinese New Year 2018. Special thanks to On the Grid for tonight's service.

Going forward in 2018, we are continuing to evolve the business by defining our place in the international potash market. As new member to the International Fertilizer Association we participated last year in the international trade meetings in both Morocco and China. We have had interested buyers from the developing South East Asian and Middle East Markets.

Looking back to 2017, the major business milestones included launching our potash marketing (sales) program and completion of legal due diligence and NI 43-101 Reports which necessary steps to advance the project.



## Site Update

In the Fall of 2017, we started the site due diligence work. It included property signage, demolition of existing structures and general clean-up. We're proud to say that we were able use local contractors from RM 219 and thank them for a job well done.

In 2018, the approved work plan includes continuing the due diligence work and well-site reclamation. As



the site work progresses, the community is welcome to offer required skills and services, if you would like to submit your company for

consideration or are interested to work together, please drop by the site office and let us know.

## Community Involvement

There will be an opportunity for public input to the community involvement plan. It can be found on our website (www.yancoal.ca), starting next week. Concurrently, the RM Council will provide feedback to Yancoal during the month of February.

We welcome your feedback and can feel free to come by the site office on Fridays (February 9, 16 or 23) or email Yancoal directly at info@yancoal.ca.

Thank you for your continued support and look forward to a year of working together in 2018.



Site Office - 103 Bates St., Earl Grey, SK